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vehicle performance, energy security, and emissions. It also provides telephone numbers and
website addresses for additional information.

To avoid potential consumer confusion and reduce compliance costs, GM seeks to use
only the EPA label on its dual-fueled vehicles. It asks that the Commission, or the FTC staff,
forbear enforcement of the FTC label as long as GM uses the EPA label including the vehicle’s
driving range. In GM’s view, use of both labels could cause confusion because the EPA and
FTC labels present driving range information in different ways. The FTC requires two range
numbers: a lower number based on city fuel economy and an upper number based on highway
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